
 

 
 

BATS BYX Exchange Systems Operating Normally; September 
Tier Calculation Update 
 
All BATS BYX Exchange systems are operating normally from the primary data center in Weehawken, 
NJ. 
 
Additionally, BATS will exclude Thursday, September 26, 2013 from the BYX Exchange tier calculations 
for the month of September (pending filing with the SEC). 
 
For More Information 
Please contact the Trade Desk or your Director of Sales regarding any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business.  As always, we are 
committed to our Members and to Making Markets Better.  
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